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From: Anirban Sengupta  
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 8:52 AM
To: Lesley Xavier <LXavier@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: Re: planning commission meeting for 572 Woodhams Rd

Hi Lesley,
       I am fully occupied for various things related to her care as she is recovering in hospital, so
next week will not work for me either. Don’t have visibility till June; depends on how her
condition improves doing intense therapies.
      How many days before a meeting you need to be notified? Will keep that in mind and will let
you know. For now do not schedule in May/June.

     Thanks and appreciate all the help.

Anirban

On May 13, 2025, at 2:07 PM, Lesley Xavier <LXavier@santaclaraca.gov> wrote:

Hello Anirban –

I am sorry to hear of your situation. As the property owner are you be able to attend

the meeting next week? If not would you be able to attend the June 11th meeting?
Please let me know, thank you.

Lesley

Lesley Xavier | Planning Manager
Community Development Department | Planning Division
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
D: 408.615.2484 | email: LXavier@SantaClaraCA.gov
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From: Anirban Sengupta  
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 11:42 AM
To: Lesley Xavier <LXavier@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: planning commission meeting for 572 Woodhams Rd

Dear Ms Xavier,
      My wife Thuyloan and I, her husband, were planning to attend the meeting 21st
May and present our case before the planning commission members. But she got
a stroke over the weekend and admitted in El Camino Hospital critical care. She
has impaired mobility and speech due to this.
   This is very unfortunate as we came back from Vietnam and was getting ready for
this. Requesting you to postpone the meeting for couple of months to give her
some time to recover. 

   Appreciate your support on this.

Anirban
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